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2010  

Meeting Dates 
 

*Board Meets Monthly on the 

1st Monday at 7:00pm 
*(Except September, Meet 

on Last Monday in August) 

 
Membership Meets 

Monthly on the 2nd 

Wednesday at 7:30pm 

VFW Post # 3324 

E. 6th Avenue 

Runnemede, NJ 08078 
 

CORRESPONDENCE: 
 

POLISH AMERICAN 
CITIZEN’S CLUB 

OF 
CAMDEN COUNTY 

PO BOX 344 
OAKLYN, NJ  08107 

-or- 
Email us at: 

mail@pacc1914.org 

THE OFFICIAL NEWSLETTER 

President’s Message 
Well this extremely hot Summer is over, and as hot as it was 
I still hope that it was an enjoyable one for you.  
We had a great time this summer at the Camden  
Riversharks game in June. We also participated in   
Runnemede‟s 4th of July Parade with the VFW on the Black 
Horse Pike. 
In August, our 96th Anniversary Picnic was a great time. 
 A “Big Thanks” goes out to everyone who helped.  

 
Upcoming events include: 
A Beef „N Beer Fall Social will be coming up on October 
17th( see flyer on Page # 5). 
 
Nomination of Officers for 2011 will take place in November, 
Elections in December,  with installation in January 2011. 
 
The Christmas Party is scheduled for Saturday Night De-
cember 18th. (see flyer on back page) 
 
I hope and pray that you stay well and be happy! 
 
Larry 
 

 

Visit the PACC website on the Internet, for up to date information at:  
http://www.pacc1914.org 

The PACC 96th Anniversary Picnic was a huge success. A “Very Special” Thanks goes out to our Picnic  
Chairman Bob Wisniewski and all who helped. The day was beautiful, the music and the food were great, 
and the beer was “Ice Cold”.  More photos on Page #3. 
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PACC 96th Anniversary Picnic 

Hank Baldyga Enjoying The Picnic The “Our Gang” Band Performing at the Picnic 
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IN MEMORIAM  
 

No Report 
 

Funeral Visitation 
Members meet at the Funeral Home (½) hour after 

the start of the viewing, as reported in the newspa-

per. 

POLISH AMERICAN CITIZENS’ CLUB  NEWSLETTER 

Sick Report 
Contact Bill Creato at 856-547-9266  

or Walt Piatek at 856-767-4284 “Get Well” 

wishes in the form of a card will mailed. 

 

Sick List 

Henry Budniak 

Joe Gliwa 

Stan Honrychs 

Leon Jaconski 

Walt Lyszkiewicz 

Mike Yanzuk 

 

Meeting Speaker’s Schedule 
 

October 13, 2010 

No Speaker Scheduled 
 

November 10, 2010 

Maryann O’Neill 
Discuss Living Wills 

 
December 8, 2010 

No Speaker Scheduled 

 

 

 

Pinochle Tournament News 
New Season Starts Sept. 13, 2010 

Games begin   

at 7:30pm Monday Nights! 

(8:00pm on Board Meeting Nights) 

For more info contact: 

John Mojta, Chairman 

856-234-0143 

CORRESPONDENCE: 
 

POLISH AMERICAN 
CITIZEN’S CLUB 

OF 
CAMDEN COUNTY 

PO BOX 344 
OAKLYN, NJ  08107 

-or- 
Email us at: 

mail@pacc1914.org 
 

If you have email, 

please send us a 
message at 

mail@pacc1914.org 
We will add you to our 

email list. 

 

The PACC Newsletter 

Is 

Published 3 times a year 

in 

January, May,  

and 

September 

 

Moving? 

Please let us know in advance 

so that you may continue to 

receive this Newsletter. 

Send notice to: 
POLISH AMERICAN  
CITIZEN’S CLUB 

OF 
CAMDEN COUNTY 

PO BOX 344 
OAKLYN, NJ   08107 

-or- 
Email us at: 

mail@pacc1914.org 

 

Important Meeting Dates  

 
November 10, 2010  

Nomination of Officers for 2011  

 

December 8, 2010  

Election of Officers for 2011  

 

January 12, 2011  

Installation of Officers  

Polish American Heritage Society Bus Trip 

The PAHS is sponsoring a Bus Trip to Lancaster, PA 
November 9th, 2010 to the Sight and Sound Theater 

 

“The Voices of Christmas” 
 

Includes Lunch at the Shady Maple Smorgasbord 
Shopping at Kitchen Kettle Village, Good’s and 

Shady Maple Market & Transportation 

 
Cost is $65.00 

 
For More Information 

Contact : 
Larry Gasperone at 856-854-4610 

-or- 
Dan Steiner at 856-468-1215 

Ticket Deadline is  October 1st , 2010 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Sunday October 17, 2010  

 

PACC “96th Anniversary”  

Fall Beef „n Beer Social  

2:00pm until 6:00pm  

Featuring “Rick Gazda Band”  

Donation $15 Per Person  

(See Page #5 for Social Flyer)  

Saturday December 18, 2010  

 

96th Annual PACC  

Christmas Party  

at the Runnemede VFW  

7:00pm until 11:00pm  

Music by the “Music Box” Band” 

Donation will be $10.00 per person  

(See Page #6 for Xmas Party Flyer ) 
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POLISH AMERICAN CITIZENS’ CLUB  NEWSLETTER 

2010 PICNIC PHOTOS 
(More Photos are on our website at:  http://www.pacc1914.org ) 

Red PACC “Tee” Shirts with USA & Polish Flags on Back are Still Available 

If you are interested in a “PACC Tee Shirt” they are still available for $10.00 each. Sizes are S-M-L-XL-XXL. 

Contact Larry Gasperone (856) 854-4610 or email at: mail.pacc1914.org 
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POLISH AMERICAN CITIZENS’ CLUB  NEWSLETTER 

The “Old Neighborhood”  Do  You Remember? 

Do you any have great memories of the old neighborhood in photographs that you would like to share with fellow members in 
future PACC Newsletters? For example, the Pulaski Day Parade, Street Scenes, Neighborhood Sports, PACC Socials, PACC 
Events, etc. Just as long as it pertains to the “Old Neighborhood”  You may submit them to us.  
We will scan them into a computer file for future newsletters and return the photograph(s) to you unharmed.  
Please contact  Rich Kozieja or Larry Gasperone for more info or email photos to: mail@pacc1914.org 

“Old Neighborhood” Photographs Wanted! 

Editors Correction: The photo that appeared on Page # 4 of the May 2010 Newsletter incorrectly identified the year of the  
St Joseph‟s High School Bison‟s football team. The correct year is 1960. We sincerely apologize for the error. 

Saint Joseph’s Grammar School 8th Grade Class dated June 10th, 1956 

(Photo courtesy of Leon Jaconski) 

Courier-Post Ad circa 1936 
S. 10th Street in Front of St Joseph‟s Church  (circa 1958) 
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